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9 October 2017
Dear Parents






As part of the grounds development we are holding a grounds morning on Saturday 14th October between 10am – 12.00pm to plant bulbs, weed and move some cobbles to the pond area.
You are invited as a family to join us in gardening that morning.  Please could you bring any tools for weeding, pruning and planting bulbs. We will provide refreshments!

If you are able to come and help with the planting on Saturday please fill in and return the slip below.

Many thanks

Heidi Roberts

Assistant Head

We are able to come and help with the grounds morning on Saturday 14th October.
Child’s name____________________ Year group______
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